
June 11, 1971 

Dear Paul, 

Thanks for your letter of June 9 and its enclosures. 
I think that the page on Kara-Pat. is move than 
rouhine though, because it does make mention of an 
Intourist guide who "allegedly made frequent visits 
to the subject," something I don't know about, and 
the following# words# about "joggling" his memory 
suggest something of their attitude towards him. 

Thanks for the offer of rides, etc. I will try to 
get in touoh when I get into town, but the likelihood 
is that I will be busy from Friday to Tues, because 
the conference is on Sat. and Sun., and I have to 
see a number of people on Mon. and Tues. (this is 
because some of the drug treatment people who will 
be coming with me havetoleave on Wednesday, so 
we have to get business done early. I hope to 
be able to stay until the 30th. 

One of my principal areas of interest is the Free 
Clinic. We have one of our won, and I may be its 
director this coming year, half time under a govt. 
grant, 

I heard from Hal Verb who has gotten reinterested 
in the case through reading FrameUp. Hope to 
see him too when I am out there. 

See you soon. 

oothw 


